
Bear Creek High School 
 

Activities News 
 

 
• Attention all seniors interested in joining Powderpuff.  There will be an 

important meeting on Friday, September 13 regarding liability forms, 
participation fees, and deadlines.  The meeting will be right after school in 

D1.  Seniors only! (10,11,12) 
 

• PSAT signups are ongoing in the counseling office at lunchtime and after 
school.  Cost is $17.  If you have already signed up, please come to counseling 

to pick up your practice book. (12,13) 
 

• BRUIN TUTORIAL TUTORS:  Your completed tutor applications are due Friday, 
September 13th.  Turn them in at the counseling office ONLY DURING YOUR 

LUNCHTIME or AFTER SCHOOL.  (12,13) 
 
• OFF CAMPUS PASS CARDS are now available at the attendance windows at 

lunchtime.  Temporary paper passes will no longer be valid starting on 
Monday, September 16.  If you have a temporary paper pass, you must turn it 

in to get your new card. Reminder that you MUST use the South-West gate 
closest to the cafeteria ONLY, to leave campus at lunch.  (11, 12, 13) 

 
• SENIORS: In order to be considered for a Cal Grant Award (money for college 

that doesn’t have to paid back), California public high schools are required to 
submit a high school Grade Point Average (GPA) to the California Student Aid 

Commission by October 1 for all graduating seniors, unless the student or 
parent has opted out. If you DO NOT want your GPA reported, please stop by 
the Registrar’s Office today during lunch or after school to pick up a form to 

complete. (11,12,13) 

 
• Seniors! There is an important but short meeting regarding graduation today 

after school in the cafeteria. Parents are welcome! Hope to see you there! (12) 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


